
Sent: 26/06/2024 7:14:26 PM
Subject: Pickleball courts at Pittwater RSL

Hi
I would like to support the development of Pickleball courts at Pittwater RSL. I am a retired
resident of Newport and have recently joined this sport. It promotes healthy activity for body
and mind, combining physical activity and social connections. It is not a noisy sport so I do not
think it's presence should disturb neighbouring properties.
Warm regards
Hazel Williams

Sent from my Galaxy


